
Dear [[First Name]], 
 
Ohmsett - The National Oil Spill Response Research & Renewable Energy Test Facility is 
partnering with leading salvage industry professionals to design a hands-on Marine Salvage 
Response Course.  We are proposing a 3 1/2 to 4-day course that would include classroom 
instruction and hands-on exercises in the Ohmsett test basin.  
 
We are conducting a survey to gain valuable input that will help us develop a training program 
that best suits the needs of the industry. Please take a few moments to complete the short 
survey via the following link: 

http://www.Swiftpage8.com/Ohmsett.MAR/SurveySalvageTraining/Survey.aspx. 

The survey should take about 5 minutes to complete. 
 
The Ohmsett staff will be available to discuss this training program at the Clean Gulf Conference 
in Tampa, FL, November 2-3. Please stop by booth #311.    
 
Thank you in advance for your participation in this survey.  
 
Regards,  
Jane-Ellen Delgado 
Sr. Marketing Communications Specialist 
Ohmsett 
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